
Friday 20th September

Reminders:
Uniform swap shop rail - As you may be aware we have a uniform rail in our School
Reception Area. Please feel free to help yourself. If you would like to donate to our
Uniform rail please leave clothes next to the rail - please can we ask that the clothes
are in a clean, good condition
Please make sure all children are wearing correct school shoes each day.
GOOD LUCK to Falcons on their exciting residential next week! 

A form went out this morning on School
Spider to update your permissions for
photographs etc. Please complete as

soon as possible !

School Uniform
Weekly Attendance: 

Our whole school attendance for this week is  
91.1% which is well below our school target for

which is 98%. 
Please can we remind parents that,

following the latest DfE guidance, holidays
during term time will NOT be authorised

and fines may be issued .

Well done to Owls and Kestrels for having
the highest attendance this week! 

Star of the Week: 
Kestrels: Emily 

Ravens: Ollie
Falcons: Alfie

Worker of the Week: 
Kestrels: Logan
Ravens: Aleigha
Falcons: Amelia

Some Upcoming Dates to be aware of  (a
full parent calendar will be shared shortly)

23rd - 25th September Falcons Conway
Residential

21st October Owls and Ravens Parents’
Evening

22nd October Kestrels and Falcons
Parents’ Evening

4th November photo day - full uniform
please

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Children from reception and around the school joined Ella to celebrate that
she rang the bell following her recent treatment! 

I am sure the whole school community will be delighted to hear this news. 

Kestrels have been
learning about how to

look after our
environment and took

part in a litter survey of
our school grounds this

week! 

Falcons Class have
started learning the

recorder and are
looking forward to a
performance soon! 




